
PVS Webmaster’s/Technology Report 
January 1 - 31, 2008 

February 4, 2008 
 
Web Site Cleanup:  Pages still at the top of the list for cleanup are the Records, Time 
Standards and Qualifying Times pages.  I also have some additional work to do on the 
Officials pages as identified by the Officials Committee. 
 
Zones Top Times Lists:  Jim Garner is handling that again this year. 
 
Parents Page:  Still need to incorporate the suggested changes/additions and post the 
FAQ. 
 
Athletes Page:  The on-line survey “What is your favorite PVS pool?” generated 38 
responses.  I posted the results on Jan 29.  I’m now looking for new survey ideas, and the 
technology to display survey results immediately. 
 
Meet Directors Page:  No work was done on this proposed new page in December.  I am 
still collecting material. 
 
Pictures:  I’d like to post occasional pictures on the home page (e.g. a picture of the 
week).  No individuals would be identified in the photos.  I need people to send me 
pictures (random swim meet shots) for this to happen.  Since no board members have sent 
me any pictures, I’ll post a notice on the PVS home page asking for submissions. 
 
Officials Pages:  Posted the first edition of the new official’s newsletter.  Also posted on-
line registration forms for officiating the PVS JO and SC Champs meets. 
 
H.S. Meet Results:  These are very popular again this year.  There were lots of hits on 
the two days after the VA District meets. 
 
Website Statistics:  I don’t have any numbers this month.  But, the website continued to 
have between 3000 and 4000 visitors a day in January.  The Spring Sectional Meet 
Announcement was a very popular download. 
 
Privacy Policy:  Started the research.  Copies of some material collected will be 
provided at the board meeting. 
 
Real-Time Results at JOs:  I’ve had some discussions with Paris Jacobs about this.  The 
key is whether Fairland will give us an internet connection. 
 
Summer Zones:  I made contact with Meet Referee, Michael Downs and have agreed to 
help with technology support for the meet, including a meet web page and real-time 
results. 
 
Website Policy:  I’ve gotten several requests to post notices on the PVS website from 
non-PVS entities.  I’d like to get board clarification on the policy for these types of 
requests.  I’ll provide copies of the current policy from P&P at the board meeting. 
 
 
 
         Tim Husson 
 


